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4th March 2024 
 

Ramadan Mubarak 
 

Y6 Girls 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
In previous years we have offered Y6 girls the opportunity to read Jummah Prayers at Toller Lane Masjid. 
It has been a great success and the children were very respectful and mature.  
 
We would like to continue the tradition this Ramadan.  
 
We would like to offer your child the opportunity to perform Jummah Prayers at Toller Lane Masjid on 
Friday 15th and 22nd March. 
 
All children who would like to take up this opportunity will have to bring the items below to perform wudu. 
Please also return the signed permission slip overleaf. 
 
On Fridays please bring in a clean bag; 
A clean towel 
Clean footwear (slippers/ flip-flops) 
Clean clothes 
Hijab  
Prayer mat (optional) 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Richard Walker 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Please complete and return to Mrs Esmail by Wednesday 6th  March.  
 
Name of child____________________________________________    Class___________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to observe Jummah Prayer at Toller Lane Masjid on 15th and 22nd March  

 
 
Signed____________________________________________(parent/carer)  
  
 
The Mosque has requested permission to take a photograph of our children for their mosque newsletter.  We 
would also like to include the photo on our school website. Please let us know if you WOULD NOT like your 
daughter to be included in the photo.  
 

 
 


